
 

July 5, 2016 
 
VIA RESS / COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Board File No. EB-2014-0255 – Consultation on the Development of Corporate 

Governance Guidance for OEB Rate-Regulated Utilities 
  
In response to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) letter to stakeholders on June 22, 2016, Hydro 
Ottawa Limited (HOL) wishes to confirm interest in participating in the consultation regarding 
development of corporate governance guidance for OEB rate-regulated utilities.  HOL plans to 
participate either independently or through the Coalition of Large Distributors (CLD). 
 
HOL will not be seeking cost awards for this proceeding.   
 
All correspondence related to this consultation should be addressed to: 
 
 Patrick Brown 
 Manager, Regulatory Policy and Research 
 Hydro Ottawa Limited 
 3025 Albion Road North, PO Box 8700 
 Ottawa, ON  K1G 3S4 

Email: patrickbrown@hydroottawa.com  
 Telephone: 613-738-5499, ext. 7663 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Gregory Van Dusen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Hydro Ottawa Limited / Hydro Ottawa limitée 
3025 Albion Road North, PO Box 8700 / chemin Albion Nord, C.P. 8700 
Ottawa, Ontario  K1G 3S4 
  
www.hydroottawa.com 
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